Superintendent Parent Forum &

ELA District Advisory Committee (ELA DAC)

Tuesday, May 2, 2017
PPA Event Center
9:15 a.m. to 11:15 a.m.







Join us in celebrating the DPS Parents Award during the last Superintendent Parent Forum of the year!

We will also engage with Superintendent Tom Boasberg about DPS' Denver Plan 2020: Closing the Opportunity Gap

We will discuss:

- How DPS is eliminating opportunity gaps and improving student literacy and graduation rates.
- Our strategies to ensure academic success for ALL students, including those with diverse cultural and language backgrounds, and those with learning differences.
- How parents can participate in key conversations and school-community partnerships to ensure equitable access to a high-quality and culturally responsive education.

ELA DAC Board Meeting

From 11:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. to take place after the event.

ELA parents who were nominated as Board Members will meet to discuss the upcoming ELA DAC presentation to the Board of Education. Other ELA families are also welcome to attend.

ELA DAC: English Language Acquisition District Advisory Committee. ELA parents/families: have a student learning English as a second language.

PPA Event Center 2105 Decatur Street, Denver, CO 80211 9:15 a.m. – 11:15 a.m.

Register at: http://Face.dpsk12.org FACE_Events@dpsk12.org Nelvis Alvarez (720) 423-3135

Interpretation, meals, and childcare (age 3-12) provided at no cost to participants.



